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Mr. Chairman, and members of the Senate Utilities Committee, I appear before you today on
behalf of the Kansas Cable Telecommunications Association in opposition to SB 49. Our
opposition is based singularly on the notion that consideration of any legislation requiring VoIP
providers to contribute to the KUSF is premature due to the unresolved issues surrounding the
FCC’s Interim Order, and the open Docket at the KCC.

At the appropriate time, the KCTA would welcome a dialogue on the policy behind SB49.

Thank you for the opportunity to present these brief comments and would be pleased to stand for
any questions.
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